
HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY 
Senate Chair’s 2017/2018 Year-End Report 
Senate Meeting, May 8, 2018 

 
The Student Fee Task Force had its final meeting on Monday, May 7th.  We are finalizing 
the report on our findings and recommendations, and expect to have it ready for 
distribution by the end of this week.  I will forward it along as an information item to 
Senators as soon as it is complete.    

Please do review the document sent along with the written reports regarding the proposed 
post-licensure Bachelors of Science Program in Nursing curriculum, titled HSU RN BSN 
Program Proposal.  We will have additional guests at our meeting who can speak to 
questions Senators may have about the program and its funding. 

For this week’s final budget conversation I am hoping that we can discuss how the budget 
process rolled out this year.  While in my opinion this year’s experience was much more 
transparent and inclusive than in years past, I have heard dissatisfaction from many 
regarding this issue.  I would like to reflect on such concerns, with the goal of providing 
specific recommendations for the URPC about how to refine the process for AY 2018-19. 


